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A Journal of a Plague Year 

Around one year ago in October of 2020 when everything moved to an online format I 

saw a shirt online that I thought was funny.  It shows the Looney Toons characters in a “zoom” 

meeting. I bought the shirt because I was going to sit home all year so I thought why not. I 

related to the image because I usually have a cup of tea on my table next to me while in class. It 

is interesting that companies like Zara produced merchandize like this. In a few years if someone 

sees this shirt they’ll remember how we all worked and went to school for a while.


